
Dear Parents, 

Thank you very much for supporting us 

yesterday, by joining us at our Easter Ser-

vice in church. It was a lovely service and 

the children, as always, were amazing! The 

staff and children worked hard to produce 

such a wonderful event and I was very 

proud of all of them. 

We would also like to say thank you to 

Reverend Richard Buckley for joining us in our service and sharing his 

thoughts about Easter Time. He was extremely impressed by our children's 

singing! 

MR TAYLOR AND I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL OF THE STAFF AND CHILDREN 

FOR WORKING SO HARD THIS TERM! ENJOY YOUR FAMILY TIME, HAPPY EASTER 

AND TRY NOT TO EAT TOO MANY CHOCOLATE EASTER EGGS! 

Dear parents & children at Wentworth, 

I would like to say a BIG thank you to parents 

and children for all of their thoughtful gifts, 

kind words and best wishes. I feel so lucky to 

have spent so much time with such wonderful 

children. 

         With Love  

           Mrs. Murray x 

Thank You  
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NEXT WEEKS 

EVENTS 

 

School Opens: to all 

staff and pupils Monday 

13th April 2015 

 

Note: Swimming lesson 

begin next half term for 

some children in  

Sycamore 
 

HAVE A RESTFUL 

AND HAPPY  

EASTER FROM ALL 

OF THE STAFF 

This Weeks 

Attendance Figures 

 

WILLOW 6 

95% 

 

WILLOW 5 

92.5% 

 

SYCAMORE 

99.7% 

 

BEECH 

98.8% 

 

ELM 

94.3% 

This Weeks 

Learning Hero's are: 

 

WILLOW 6 

George Lambert 

 

WILLOW 5 

Joe Pearson 

 

SYCAMORE 

Ruby Fox 

Freya Massey 

 

BEECH 

Matilda Wragg 

Matthew Boardman 

ELM 

Ava  

Noah Flanaghan 

Forthcoming Services at Holy Trinity Church 

These are some of the services & events taking place at church over 

the Easter period . We very much welcome you to attend any of these: 

Palm Sunday 29th March 8:15am—Holy Communion 

Maundy Thursday 2nd April 7:30pm—Holy Communion 

Good Friday 3rd April 2pm—Hour by the Cross  

                      Easter Sunday 5th April 8:15am Holy Communion (Holy Trinity Wentworth) 

                                                                9:30am Holy Communion  (Harley) 

Farewell 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs. Murray 

today who leaves us to spend time with 

her family and grand children and to em-

bark on some new adventures! We have 

loved having her in school and I know she 

will be missed by the children in Syca-

more class.  

We would also like to say thank you to 

our two class teachers in Sycamore Mr 

Nazir & Miss Hussaain. They have been a 

pleasure to have in school and they will 

be missed by all the children. We wish 

them every success for the future.  


